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 Enrolling a Child Related to a NMCAA Employee
Early Head Start and Head Start staff must seek prior approval from the Program Director to determine if a placement is appropriate regarding the enrollment of children related to an employee of NMCAA.  Staff will communicate with the ERSEA Manager, Early Head Start Manager, or Collaborative Center Program Manager before accepting a relative of an employee into a program.  The above listed Managers will discuss the relationship with the Program Director for appropriate placement.  
Additionally, when hiring a staff member that is related to a child being served in any of our programs, Managers will discuss the relationship with the Program Director before hiring.

To determine if a child is related to a NMCAA employee, refer to the HS/GSRP Client Intake.  

Personnel that are hiring will ask the prospective employee if they or any of their immediate family have used NMCAA services, if so, they will identify which program.  If the program is child development, inquire when the program was used.
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